

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"We can do hard things."

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

October 22, 2020

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are slowly approaching the end of the first marking period. I feel blessed that we have been able to have in-person instruction for our students, and I love seeing their excitement as I welcome them into the building each day! Please remember that after 7:45 AM your child will be marked late!

Here are some reminders for next week and the coming weeks:

- Our winter uniform will begin on November 2. Please be sure to check the handbook to make sure your child has all the necessary items.
- The Take-Out Fish Fry is taking place this Friday evening
- Our movie night is this Saturday
- A separate letter regarding Halloween will be sent home in this week's white envelope
- The Gertrude hawk Candy Sale orders are due November 11
- Thanksgiving Pie Sale orders are due by November 13

Unfortunately, this year we will not be able to have our Veteran's Day Show. However, the students will still be honoring our veterans. We will host a small service at the school where we will honor all those veterans who have lost their lives due to COVID-19.

Report card conferences this year will be virtual, and they will be held on November 12-13. More information will follow in the coming weeks.

Thank you for all of your ongoing support! As always, please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Lori Hodder Principal